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Alpena County Fair <alpenafairboard@gmail.com>

Friday, )uly 23,2021 3:06 PM

Tammy Bates
Fairgrounds board replacement

Good afternoon, thank you for taking the time to discuss this

As we are preparing for the fair we have found approx.45 bleacher seats that need to be replaced. The boards have

been deteriorating over the years and are in dire need of repair.

We have been approached by a local business to help with the cost of this by reduced pricing for the
replacement boards. how much l'm not sure. The project is estimated to cost approximately 53500 for the boards and

bolts/nuts to replace them.

We are asking for county support in manpower to remove the bad boards and financial support towards the

replacement boards and hardware.

We will provide the manpower and equipment to replace the boards

Thank you

Tim Slosser

989-884-3433
Alpena Agricultural Society Secretary
Alpenafairboa @email.com
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